
Pioneer Running Club Information

Pioneer Running Club is for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students interested in

running. This club is to motivate kids to be healthy and active. This packet of
information is for runners interested in running for fun or training for the Bellin
Run 5K or 10K race. Please make sure all parents and guardians of the runner
are aware of the risks of joining running club by signing the walver. We run on

the streets around Pioneer, which requires runners to be responsible while off
campus. Please note we do not run the race as a club, your runner will have

to find a running partner for the race. Each runner needs a waiver signed to

join running club by April 8.

We also invite you to join us on Tuesdays and Thursdays starting April 8 after
school and become an active role model for the runners. Adults can run,

walk, or bike with us! We would also love to promote healthy snacking.

Another way to help would be to bring fruit, granola bars, or another healthy
snack that we can share after a good run. If you have any questions please

email Amanda Treml (Pioneer Kindergarten Teacher) at
atreml@ashwaubenonk12.org or Allison Sudol (Pioneer Third Grade Teacher)
at asudol@ashwaubenonk12.org. Have your runner come see Miss Treml or

Mrs. Sudol if they would like a hard copy of the packet.

We cannot wait to get started!

Amanda Treml (Pioneer Kindergarten Teacher)

Allison Sudol (Pioneer Third Grade Teacher)














